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I am very excited to announce this great initiative, Karen Treppo has organised a fantastic opportunity for our local parents.   
Chisholm is conducting a course in Certificate lll in Early Childhood Education & Care in Cowes starting Monday 17th July, held at 
the Phillip Island Early Learning Centre and the Koala Conservation Centre.   For further details, there is a course Information session 
at the Koala Conservation Centre on the 3rd of July at 2pm.  You can also contact Chisholm on the following phone number 5671 
2300.   Placements will be held at our centre. We will be employing any outstanding graduates who meet our criteria in our Long Day 
Care Program.  
 
Parent Teacher interviews are next Wednesday from 10:00am until 6pm. Please ensure you have booked a time with your childôs 
teacher.  This day will be a Pupil Free Day ï no classes will operate.   
 
Our annual school Trivia Night will be held on Friday 25th of August at 7:30pm.  Please put this date in your diaries and start organis-
ing a table.  All the monies raised will go towards the purchase of a 3D printer.  Tickets to the TV Footy Show will be on auction.  
 
Prep teacher held their Prep Information evening on Tuesday night.  Once again, it show cased the fabulous Prep Program on offer at 
our school.  I am extremely proud of our four Prep teachers. 
 
We congratulate Jacob Solohub for winning the Ray White reading award this week.  Jacob is an enthusiastic reader who has worked 
incredibly hard this semester.   Jacob has received a book voucher from Turn the Page, which is sponsored by Ray White.  
 
Crazy Hair Free Dress Day is on next  Monday 26th of June.  Students are to bring a gold coin donation to participate and all the  
money raised will be diverted to our Student Welfare Program.   
 
Band Camp was held Tuesday and Wednesday this week at CYC camp, for our grade six band members.  It was a very successful two 
days, devoted to fine tuning their musical skills.  
 
Girls Footy competition is being held today at the Phillip Island Football Oval.  We wish the team all the best for the day.  
  
Our Junior Coastal Ambassadors are asking for donations of pillowcases, old but in good condition.  They will be put to good use as 
boomerang shopping bags at the local IGA.  Customers will be able to borrow a boomerang bag for carrying groceries, instead of  
using plastic bags.      
 
If you have an account or thinking of opening an account or applying for a loan at the Bendigo Cowes Community bank, you can 
align your account to Cowes Primary School.  The school benefits by you doing this when the bank distributes fund to the Communi-

ty by Grants and Sponsorships.  The Bendigo Bank has always supported the school and the Early Learning Centre and will continue 
to do so, with your assistance.  By aligning your account to Cowes Primary, all your details remain confidential at the bank; it is simp-

ly acknowledging that you are a part of the Cowes Primary wider community.   
Sue Becker 

Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fri Jun     23 Mini Beasts Project Launch 
 
Tue Jun 27 Division Winter Team Sport Day 
   Year 3 Immigration Museum & 
   Polly Wood Side excursion 
 

Wed Jun 28  Pupil Free Day 
   Parent Teacher Interviews 
 

Fri Jun 30 Term 2 finishes at 2.30pm 
 
Mon  Jul 17 Term 3 commences 
 
Thu Jul 20 State Cross Country 
 
Tue Jul 25 Y1-Yr 6 100th Day of School 
 
Wed Jul 27 Y5-6 Electives  
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Uniform Shop   
The Uniform shop is open each Monday and 
Friday of the school term on Mondays at  
3.00 to 3.30pm and Friday 2.30 to 3.30pm. 
Orders can also be left at the office.  
ððððððððððððððððððððð- 

KESOðs supports your community 
Koorie Engagement Support Officers assist in 
linking Aboriginal and Torres Strait  
Islander children in building relationships  
between service providers and their families, 
prior to kindergarten with them through their 
education journey. Mandy Traynor, Koorie 
Engagement Support Officer, South Eastern 
Victoria Region. Inner Gippsland. P.O Box 
381, Moe. 3825.  Phone: 0351270400 or 0428 
887 839. 
email: traynor.mandy.m@edumail.vic.gov.au 
ðððððððððððððððððð 

Welcome to Camp Australia  
After School Care  
Our operation hours are : 3.30pm-6.00pm 
After school care contact number- 0424 483 
477. 
 
 
ððððððððððððððððððððð- 

The Parents Help Register  
The parents help register is currently partici-
pating in many activities with the school and 
are seeking help with the following programs: 
Breakfast Club run with the support of  
Foodbank Victoria on Tuesday and Thursday 
mornings from 8.30 to 9.00 am.  We are  
asking any parents available to prepare  
breakfast basics to please make contact for 
more details.  
The 2017 Cowes Primary School Art show 
and Auction 
We are currently seeking any creative par-
ents/caregivers that would be available to 
support teachers in the production of class 
artworks in a classroom setting. Closer to the 
show dates (23 to 30 October) we will be  
asking for further assistance. If you attended 
this event last year and wish to provide any 
feedback or suggestions you can also do this 
via the contact details below. There are many 
ways to help in the school environment and if 
you have any question or wish to join the  
parent helper register please contact Adrienne 
on 0405 921  777 . 
or email cowesparentsregister@gmail.com. 

Cowes Primary School values  
Respecting your Property 
Respecting property means making sure we put 
things back where they belong. It means treating 
things carefully, cleaning up after ourselves and  
leaving equipment as we would like to find it.  
Respecting property means we respect the property of 
others even when it may not mean much to us. One 
childôs special toy may not mean much to us but it 
does mean a lot to them. We need to respect this. 
Whatever we use, we need to look after it. 
 

 
 
 
ìììììììììììììììììì 
Tiqbiz is now Flexibuzz  
Same features, new name. So to receive 
the latest news for Cowes Primary School, if 
you havenôt already, download the app on to 
your smart phone. 

ððððððððððððððððððððð- 

Disabled Car Parking  
Cowes Primary School provides a disabled 
car park for Parents who have a  permit. 
This permit must be clearly displayed so the 
permit number & expiry date are visible 
from the exterior of the vehicle. Please do 
not park in the disabled parking outside the 
school offices unless you are a permit  
holder. 
Parents who require this parking are  
extremely disadvantaged when it is being 
used by other people. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Information  
Wednesday June 28 is Parent Teacher  
Interviews. Students will not attend 
school on this day. 
Term 2 finishes on Friday June 30 at 
2.30pm 
 
Term 3 commences on Monday July 17. 
Friday August 25ï Cowes Primary School 
Annual Trivia Night  starting at 7.30pm. 

mailto:cowesparentsregister@gmail.com
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Ray White Reading Award     
The recipient of this weekôs Ray White Reading Award goes to a Grade Two student who has 
been working incredibly had this semester. When reading, he uses all his reading strategies to 
attempt new words. He is very good at using these strategies together to check and re-check 
that his attempt makes sense.  He asks questions that demonstrate his ability to think deeply 
about a topic and encourages others to wonder about what has happened and why. His most 
outstanding reading behaviour, however, is ability to use his iPick skills to choose books to 
read. He is very careful to pick a book that is ójust rightô. He doesnôt hesitate if he wants to 
change his mind about a book, instead he will enjoy discussing why he has changed his mind 
and what heôll look for in a new book. It is a joy to discuss books with this student because 
he simply ólights upô with enthusiasm when he shares his thoughts. This weekôs Ray White 
Reading Award recipient is Jacob Solohub.  
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Sarah Burke and Bonnie Swann from Ray White pictured with Jacob Solohub. 
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Room 1  Sam Schuller 
Room 2  Matilda Russell. Roby Bianco 
Room 3  Xavier Godena. Tahlia Lewis 
Room 5  Tim Niven 
Room 6  Charlee Maxwell. Ruby Holmes 
Room 7  Chloe Hosking. Felix Fothergill 
Room 8  Oliver Butterworth 
Room 9  Isla Gallyot 
Room 10            Tyson Hay. Charley-Ann Redmond 
Room 11            Abby McEwen 
Room 13            Sam Harris. Billy Brydon 
Room 15            Sadie Davies 
Room 17                 James McKelvey. Lucy Dean 
Room 18           McKyela Sabila-Duck. Dylan Cleary 
Room 19           Riley Hewett. Tyler Adams 
Room 22           Ethan Tilley 
Room 24           Aaliya Wilkinson 
Room 25           Amira-Lily Prendergast 


